


Public Notice

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
LAGUNA COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Santa Barbara County Board of
Supervisors acting as the ex-officio Board of Directors of the Laguna County Sanitation District,
on November 6, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. or shortly thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Hearing
Room on the fourth floor of the County Administration Building at 105 East Anapamu Street in
Santa Barbara and at the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room at the Betteravia Government
Center, 511 East Lakeside Parkway in Santa Maria, to take public testimony regarding the
adoption of a resolution creating Improvement Zone No. 2 to fund the operation and
maintenance of the Black Road sewer lift station serving the Northern Branch Jail and to
consider setting the annual Improvement Zone No. 2 charge. A copy of the proposed action and
a description of the assessment amount may be viewed during business hours at the Laguna
County Sanitation District office at 620 West Foster Road, Santa Maria. This office may be
contacted at (805) 739-8750. '

Objections or protests to the adoption of the resolution creating the zone or to inclusion of
property into the zone may be filed with the Clerk of the Board located in the 4™ floor of the
County of Santa Barbara Administration Building, 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara,
California, 93101.



